
 

Port of Garston 

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 008 of 2020 

Lock Restriction 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that from 8th August 2020 the previous notice No. 007 of 2020 is 

no longer in place.  Lock restriction is now returned to information given on notice No. 003 

of 2019.  

 

This Notice will remain in force until further notice.  

 

Callum Coulbeck 

Assistant Dock Master, Garston 

7th August 2020 


